
What Happens Next

As the design progresses, the project 
team will engage with landowners and 
relevant stakeholders to discuss the 
design and any potential impacts and 
identify potential mitigation measures. 

The project team continues to be available to answer any 
questions and you can book a meeting with a member 
of the project team through the online booking facility on 
the project website www.N24cahirlimerick.ie or by 
phoning 061 951000.
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Introduction 
Tipperary County Council, in partnership with 
Limerick City and County Council, Transport 
Infrastructure Ireland and the Department of 
Transport are progressing the N24 Cahir to 
Limerick Junction Project. The overall aim 
of the N24 project is to deliver a reliable 
and sustainable transport solution that will 
encourage balanced regional development 
and improve the quality of life of residents 
along this corridor.

Project Progress Update
The project is currently at Phase 
3 (Design and Environmental 
Evaluation). 

Design Update No. 1 was 
published on 23 January 
2023. This included potential 
active travel routes, proposed 
demand management measures and a refined 100m 
wide corridor for the road component of the Preferred 
Transport Solution. The project team continue to 
be available to meet with members of the public 
to discuss this design update and the team are 
progressing the design taking on board any feedback 
received. 

Environmental and topographical surveys continue 
within an area which includes, but is not limited 
to, the corridor for the road component for the 
Preferred Transport Solution and will continue over 
the coming months. Letters have been issued to 
inform landowners of these surveys.  

Equally, non-intrusive archaeological geophysics 
surveys started in March 2023 and directly affected 
landowners were informed by letter of these surveys. 
The purpose of these surveys is to identify the extent 
of any potential subsurface archaeological remains or 
any geophysical anomalies in the areas surrounding 
any known existing archaeology.

Ground investigations commenced in April 2023, and 
directly affected landowners were informed by letter 
of these investigations. 

Updates, news 
and details of 
future public 

displays will be 
published on the 
project website.

http://www.n24cahirlimerick.ie/

